
 
 
 

I SUPPORT [HB 2696].  

 

The Text of [HB 2696] is below: 

 
https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2023R1/Downloads/MeasureDocument/HB2696/Introduced 

 

State Board of Sign Language Interpreters 
   

This is another overdue screw-up of the Oregon State Legislature. 

 

 There should have been a State Board of Sign Language Interpreters many, many years ago.  

 

Well, at least some of the Rip Van Winkles have awoken and now regret drinking beer with dwarfs. 

 

At least you are remedying a lack of communication. 

 

Good Job with [HB 2696]! 
 

David S. Wall 

     Mr. Oregon Concurs. 
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